
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The City of Port St. Joe (pop. 3,567) is accepting applications for the following 

volunteer position: 

Planning and Development Review Board Member 

Please submit an application to The City of Port St. Joe, Attn. Charlotte Pierce, 

POB 278, Port St. Joe, FL 32457.  Applications can be found on our website 

cityofportstjoe.com.  PDRB Members are appointed by the City Commission and 

meet on the second Tuesday of each month at 4:00 P.M. EST in the City Hall 

Conference Room.  The PDRB utilizes the Land Development Regulations and City 

Ordinances to review complex development requests.  PDRB members must live 

within the City limits and/or own a business within the City limits.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Charlotte Pierce at (850) 229-8261.  The Position will 

close on October 13, 2017, at 3:00 P.M. EST.  This is a non paid position.  The City 

of Port St. Joe is an Equal Opportunity Employer and a Drug Free Workplace. 

 

Run as a Display Ad in the Star on September 28, 2017 and October 5, 2017. 

 

 

 


